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Question (20-4) 
 
At the last full council meeting a motion was presented amending the opening 

paragraphs of Wiltshire Council’s business plan to reflect our commitment to a 

climate emergency. It was agreed that you would receive the amended document 

and pass it through the overview and scrutiny process. Any news? 

 
 
Response 
 
At the last full council, I proposed that we would update the introduction to the 
business plan but more importantly we would include both a section on Climate 
change and a section on our Stone Circle companies within the plan.  As I said at the 
time, I expect these to come through to Overview and Scrutiny and any other 
relevant committees at the start of the new financial year for the authority. 
 


